
entire membership of the Association in the
Fall issue of PS. She further stated that, for the
first time in seven years, the Association had
ended a fiscal year with a surplus which would
be applied to reducing the operating deficit.
President Burns turned the gavel over to Profes-
sor Samuel H. Beer, incoming President of the
Association.
The 1977 Annual Business Meeting was ad-
journed.

Fred I. Greenstein, Secretary

APSA Assistance to Unemployed
Political Scientists

In a further effort to be of assistance to
unemployed political scientists, the Associa-
tion's National Office is now prepared to take
the following actions upon request: 1) The
Association will write to their local university
libraries requesting the library to grant "visiting
scholar" privileges and 2) the Association will
write to appropriate department chairpersons
asking them to invite the unemployed political
scientist to seminars, lectures and other profes-
sional events.

These services grow out of the efforts of Susan
G. Hadden of the Southern Center for Studies
in Public Policy and Samuel H. Beer, the
Association's President. The Association's
Council has established a Committee on Utiliza-
tion of Political Scientists in a Changing Society

which hopes to develop further areas of service
to unemployed political scientists and more
effective means to assist political scientists
seeking employment. Further information on
employment of political scientists is contained
in the annual report on employment published
in the fall 1976 PS and in the Association
publication by Thomas E. Mann, "Career Alter-
natives for Political Scientists: A Guide for
Faculty and Graduate Students," which is
available at $1.00 prepaid from the Association.
Suggestions from members for further services
for unemployed political scientists and means
to improve the services to political scientists
seeking employment will be welcome.

AAUP and CAUT Censure Lists

The Committee on Professional Ethics and
Academic Freedom wishes to bring to the
attention of Association members the censure
lists of the American Association of University
Professors and the Canadian Association of
University Teachers on the next page. The
AAUP list with dates of censuring is published
with the permission of the AAUP BULLETIN.
The CAUT censure list is published with the
consent of the Canadian Association of Univer-
sity Teachers and is presented to advise APSA
members considering Canadian offers of
appointment of institutions in Canada where
conditions of academic freedom are not
satisfactory.

CHANGING YOUR ADDRESS?

If you are planning a move, please fill in the form below and return it to the
American Political Science Association, 1527 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.,
Washington, D.C. 20036. Address changes should be received at the Associa-
tion by the 5th of the month to be included in the monthly update of the
Association mailing list.

NAME-

OLD ADDRESS.

Zip.

NEW ADDRESS.

. Zip.
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